
 

 

 

 

 

 

 Tour Operator Communication 

Terms and Conditions 

No. MJ 02-25 

 

Dear Valued Partner, 

 

As part of our ongoing commitment to continually improve our guest experience, Wild Wadi Waterpark™ 

will be conducting its essential annual maintenance between 6 January until 7 February 2025, with the 

expected reopening date set for February 8, 2025. 

 

As an alternative, we are pleased to offer guests access to the parks at Dubai Parks and Resorts. Guests 

may choose to access one of the following parks (only one park to access per day, one ticket per guest) 

• Legoland Waterpark 

• Legoland 

• Motiongate 

• Real Madrid World 

 

Ticket Assistance: To coordinate with the hotel concierge team. 

 

Important Note: Please be advised that no shuttle bus service will be provided to Dubai Parks and 

Resorts. Guests are encouraged to arrange their own transportation to the chosen park. 

 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation during this maintenance period. Should you have any 

questions or require further assistance, please feel free to contact us. 

 

Best Regards, 

Madinat Jumeirah Resort 


